
 

Hello ASCA Families, 

This year for the Season of Advent, we will be recalling our salvation 
history as Catholics by decorating a Jesse Tree. The tree will be  in 
the front entrance of our school. Every day a different student from 
each classroom will be hanging a decorated Jesse Tree ornament 
while a scripture passage is read that explains the symbol.  

At home you are welcome to participate in your own family Jesse 
Tree. The resources I have attached in this email: Jesse Tree Prayer 
and Activity Page and the decorations document are for your ease 
of use. Please note: when you click on the daily scripture links, you 
will need to select the drop down tab choosing the “New American 
Bible (Revised Edition)” which is the same version the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops use. (See blue arrow) 

 

Praying for your family as we prepare for the Christmas Season. 

 



Blessings, 

Sr. Maria 


